
Project Update: February 2012 
 
After the field work season ended and all the data have been summarised, the main activities in 
this final phase of the project are communication and presentation of the results. 
 
The posters describing dragonfly fauna of Bosnia and Herzegovina and booklets on dragonfly 
fauna of Hutovo Blato Nature Park and rare and threatened dragonfly species of Bosnia and 
Herzegovina were printed. They will be distributed to local, regional and national nature 
conservation institutions, ministries, protected areas, NGOs and schools. 
 
Protection of dragonflies and their habitats was discussed with the representatives of Ministry, 
Nature Park Hutovo Blato, National Museum and NGOs in other to inform them on important 
dragonfly areas in the country and areas that need to be protected. In addition, several articles 
with the information on the project and endangered dragonfly fauna are prepared for scientific 
popular magazines or newsletters. 
 
The concept for educational info board that will be placed in Hutovo Blato Nature Park is 
prepared. The boards will be at place by the middle of April 2012 in agreement with the park 
management. In addition, it was agreed that dragonfly survey will be continued in the future, 
especially habitat research of rare and threatened species in order to ensure their proper 
protection. 
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